
On October 24, 2020 from 10am to 2pm at Clark Middle School, your

Anchorage Police Officers, along with members of the community, will

be handing out NEW socks and underwear to families in need. 

 

Children must be present to receive socks and underwear, and face

coverings are required. We hope to see you there. 
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FB  :  @ANCHORAGECOPS

IG  : @COPSFORCOMMUNITY

#NEWANDCOMFIES


